
 

 

SPECIAL COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE � MARCH 4, 2002 
 
 EAST VAUGHAN FIRE STATION (PROJECT 3155) 
 (BUDGET SUB-COMMITTEE MEETING OF FEBRUARY 7, 2002) 
 

The Budget Sub-Committee recommends: 
 
That staff report to the next Budget Sub-Committee meeting with respect to Project 3155 on any 
monies that can be deferred without impeding the timeline for the construction of the fire station 
or the purchase of equipment. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
Councillor Bernie Di Vona, Chair 

 


